Dear Class of 2020 Senior,

As you know, our office has a tradition of honoring seniors who we have treated in the past by displaying their senior picture in the local paper with a list of achievements and honors.  (We try to submit as many as we can.)  After the newspaper, we display all of the photos in our waiting room grouped by year of graduation.  This year, in light of closures and social distancing rules, we are posting the seniors and their info on our Facebook page.  
We are hoping that we can count on you to participate by sending us a copy of your senior photo (wallet size if available).  We would also ask that you complete the short information sheet enclosed that lists your high school honors, achievements and activities as well as your plans for next year.  If you are not sure what you will be doing next year, please send it in anyway and someone from our office will be in touch later to find out what your plans are.  If you have any questions, please call us at 724-327-8080.

Thank you,

Dr. John Newell and Staff

Please return your photos and information sheets to:

John H. Newell, DMD
4750 Old William Penn Hwy

Murrysville, PA 15668
Or email to:   john@newellortho.net
